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» 2023 Summer Project #29

Buddharangsee Thai Community Language

School Inc (BTCL School), in collaboration
with the Centre for the Promotion of Thai
Language and Culture, Faculty of Education,
Chulalongkorn University, organised the 2023
Summer Project #29 at BTCL School. The
project ran for five weeks, from Wednesday,
25 December 2023, to Friday, 26 January
2024. Six volunteer teachers from Thailand,
selected by the Faculty of Education, led the

Project.



Following the ceremony, all guests, including
Mrs. Lucia Johns, President of the NSW
Federation of Community Language Schools,
enjoyed lunch together. Subsequently, the
students proudly showcased their talents
through various performances. The Summer
Project achieved a positive outcome with both
students and parents demonstrating keen
interest in learning Thai language and culture

overseas.

On Friday, 26 January 2024, Consul-
General Hataya Khusakul of the Royal

Thai Consulate-General chaired the

project's graduation ceremony. Joining
her were Dr. Vitchatalum Laovanich, Head
of Music Education and Chair of the
Master Program in Music Education at
Chulalongkorn University, and Dr. Songsti
of BTCL School, to

Foran, Founder

congratulate  the 52

participating

students.
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